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Cash taken from business

	On Friday, Aug. 9, shortly after 8 a.m., a Highway 10 business owner contacted the Caledon OPP?to report a break and enter.

Sometime overnight, unknown suspect(s) attended the business location and smashed the front glass door of the building to gain

entry. Once inside the premises, the suspect(s) stole cash from the register.

Police are asking anyone with information about this break and enter to contact Provincial Constable Ciuffreda, Caledon OPP at

905-584-2241 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS (8477).  You can submit information online at www.peelcrimestoppers.ca.

        Output as PDF file has been powered by [ Universal Post Manager ] plugin from www.ProfProjects.com |  Page 1/1  |

https://caledoncitizen.com/?p=3629
http://www.profprojects.com/?page=upm

